
Dear Family Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a recent change in 

circumstances that will affect our family. 

As some of you may know, due to unforeseen circumstances, I have recently relocated for a new 

job opportunity. My new address is: 

123 New Street,  

Cityville, ST 12345  

This job change comes with new responsibilities and challenges, but I am optimistic about this 

new chapter. I appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please feel free to reach out at my 

new phone number: (123) 456-7890. 

Looking forward to connecting with all of you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


